Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Ed & Arlene Hamernik <eahamernik@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 11:08 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Fwd: Short and long term North Stairway Plan
Attachments: Scan.pdf

Please add a copy of this e-mail and attachments to the Appeal form that was filed on March 2, 2016, as
additional information to whom will be reviewing this appeal. If you have questions, please contact me on my
cell phone, 612-695-7158.

Thanks,

Ed Hamernik

Chair of Sokol MN Planning Comm.

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Ed & Arlene Hamernik <eahamernik @ gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Mar 8, 2016 at 11:03 AM

Subject: Fwd: Short and long term North Stairway Plan

To: mitchell.imbertson @ci.stpaul.mn.us

Cc: Gary Novak <gmnovak @msn.com>, Dan Bednar <debednar @msn.com>, Joyce Tesarek
<joycedvm@aol.com>, Tom Aubrecht <tjaubrecht@comcast.net>, Diane Gerth <dianegerth@ gmail.com>,
Edward Hamernik <ea.hamernik @ gmail.com>

Ref; #16991, 383 Michigan ST.

Mitchell Imbertson

Attached is a copy of the appeal I filed on March 2,2016 with the city of St Paul. The hearing is set for March
15 at 11:30 am. However, we would like to get started with our plans as soon as possible.

As stated in the cover letter of the appeal, we outlined a two step plan. The first is to have a construction site
type stair/scaffolding installed so that we have a safe egress form the second floor in case of emergency, to
meet current needs. A manufacturer's picture of one such structure was included with the appeal form,
however, we located another manufacturer of a system that we feel is superior in design and function and are
now suggesting we install a unit such as that. This would allow us to dismantle the current wood structure. See
attached sketches of the Advantage Scaffold & Ladder as what we propose to construct.

This is what we would like to review with you and get your input as to how we should approach this: Is a permit
required to erect this type of structure, What city office should be contacted to move forward with this
approach.

We have started the process of contacting architects/designers and approval/regulatory people to get a design of
a permanent structure for the emergency egress from the second floor.

I have called your office to schedule an appointment and would appreciate meeting you at your earliest
convenience.
Thanks for your help and support.



Regards.

Ed Hamernik

Chair of Sokol MN planning Comm.
Cell phone; 612-695-7158
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